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News & Updates

Welcome Note from the Administration

Thank you to our parents for all their support during Term 2.

While many are looking forward to a break, we will miss the daily 
contact with the children and their families. During this time, 
maintenance works will be completed, including pleasant changes 
to welcome you back into Term 3.

It has been an incredibly busy first half of the academic year, and 
the next one will unravel significant surprises, making it worth the 
wait.

Despite the challenges that COVID posed on us, it has been an 
amazing term with a great deal of successes to celebrate.

Infants are operating their mini SLO:

KG group leaders continue improving communication skills in the 
exchange of knowledge with friends; thus building their character 
and boosting their self-confidence. 

KG shadow teachers are growing stronger by the day with 
their added knowledge, their leadership skills and sense of 
responsibility.
Infant prefects have invented all sorts of duties, drew the role 
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profile, and continue to build their character by competing for the 
finest version of model students and section.

Having a pet by their side reinforced the topic of living things and 
helped students feel more at home.

Mothers were honored by their favorite gift (their children!) who 
gave back with appreciation and respect, demonstrating how we 
are all connected.

Lastly, dressing up in costumes of their favorite character reflected 
the good values people must have, such as caring about other 
people, honesty, responsibility, etc.

Women’s Day 

This year’s Women’s Day theme was “Break the Bias” in 
solidarity with the idea of a gender equal world free of bias, 
stereotypes, and discrimination. A world that is diverse, equitable, 
and inclusive.

Sharjah Community Police visited SIS-Aljada and offered an 
empowering gesture to all the women and girls at the school.

Sharjah Community 
Police visited 
SIS-Aljada and offered 
an empowering gesture 
to all the women and 
girls at the school.
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Emirati Children’s Day

SIS-Aljada students celebrated the Emirati Children’s Day as 
their own on March 15th, 2022. Furthermore, this year marks the 
10th anniversary in the launch of the Sharjah Child Friendly Office 
(SCFO). 

All children from around the world celebrated the Emirati 
Children’s Day which aimed at reinforcing the right to health. 
Several awareness activities were organized: coloring bookmarks, 
pictures with quotes and crosswords.

Mother’s Day

Our moms are our superheroes and biggest supporters, but we 
usually don’t tell them enough how much they’re appreciated.

Mothers of Pre-KG, KG 1, and KG 2 students watched their kids 
perform English and Arabic songs related to Mother’s Day. After 
which, they created a postcard and a Mother’s Day arts and crafts 
gesture, and enjoyed taking pictures in the photo booth.  

Students participated in 
the Emirati Children’s 
Day through activities 
aimed at reinforcing 
the right to health for all 
children 
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Parent Seminar

Parents explored life at our school, toured the campus, learned 
more about the SABIS® Educational System, and found out how 
we prepare our students for success in college and beyond. The 
parents were given a presentation and a Q&A session with Mr. 
Neil Smooker, Deputy Gulf Region Director, followed by a school 
tour and a lunch break.

Pet Day 

KG students brought their own pets to school and learned about 
the living and nonliving things. They familiarized themselves with 
animals’ names, sounds, habitats, foods, and babies. Students 
presented their own pets and opened a discussion with their 
friends and teacher. 

Character Day 

SIS-Aljada ended the last day of Term 2 with a Character Day. 
Character Day is a fun and exciting way to encourage children to 
read and learn from books all year long. 

On Character Day, students were encouraged to dress up and 
cosplay their all-time favorite characters that show good moral 
characteristics to children. They were interviewed about their 
characters and played fun games. 

The parents were given 
a presentation and a 
Q&A session with Mr. 
Neil Smooker, Deputy 
Gulf Region Director.

Students presented their 
own pets and opened 
a discussion with their 
friends and teacher.  

Character Day is a fun 
and exciting way to 
encourage children to 
read and learn from 
books all days of the 
year. 
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ECA Resumed

After a long break due to COVID restrictions, we are happy to 
announce the return of our extracurricular activities on Saturdays 
during Term 3. Students can once again enroll in swimming, 
gymnastics, taekwondo, mini tennis, ballet, piano, and art.

We are happy to 
announce the return of our 
extracurricular activities on 
Saturdays during Term 3.

Meet Our Classes



ISC-Umm Al Quwain

ISC-Ras Al Khaimah

ISC-Ajman

ISC-Dubai

SIS-Yas Island

MHS-Al Ain

ISC-Abu Dhabi

ISC-Khalifa City

ISC-Sharjah

SIS-Aljada
ISC-DIP

MHS-Al Dhaid

MHS-Al Dhafra

SIS-Ruwais

ISC-Al Ain

SABIS® Schools in the U.A.E.

Present in
the U.A.E.

SINCE

1976

15
SCHOOLS

accross
the U.A.E.

28,000
STUDENTS
IN THE U.A.E.
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SLO Stories

KG Storytelling

Our prefects from Grade 3 educated and entertained our KG 
students during their breaks in storytelling. They enjoyed the 
stories in their classroom and in the library. 

KG Shadow Teaching

Like all Upper School prefects, our KG shadow teachers are rising 
up after each term, with their added knowledge, their leadership 
skills, and sense of responsibility. 

School Trips

Trip to Dubai Expo 2020

SIS-Aljada students in grades 3, 4, and 5 visited Dubai Expo 2020 
and enjoyed exploring different pavilions in the Sustainability 
District as they were introduced to new countries, cultures, and 
inventions. They explored some of the world’s most advanced 
technology and experienced living in a high-tech future in harmony 
with nature.

They enjoyed the 
stories in their 
classroom and in the 
library. 

They explored some 
of the world’s most 
advanced technology 
and experienced living 
in a high-tech future in 
harmony with nature.



Registration for AY 2022-202

SIS-Aljada is growing!
In September 2022, we will be expanding our school 

to welcome students in grades 6, 7, and 8.
Our campus will also be complete by then, and our 

primary group will move to their very own facilities in 
their new building.

 
For more information and to book your child’s place 

in the next year, visit sisaljada.sabis.net
or call us on +971 55 99 2727 3 // 06 502 2111.

To know more about SIS-Aljada, visit
sisaljada.sabis.net

http://sisaljada.sabis.net
http://sisaljada.sabis.net
https://www.facebook.com/SISALJADA
https://twitter.com/SABIS_Education
https://www.instagram.com/sisaljada/
https://vimeo.com/sabis
https://www.linkedin.com/company/sabis-international-school-aljada/?viewAsMember=true
https://vimeo.com/683665457/f866facb88 

